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1.    Definition and Different Types of Communication Skills.   

2.    Interactions with patients and professionals 

3.    Verbal communication skills (over the telephone, one-to-
one )   

4.    Patient interview techniques in reference of community 
Pharmacy 

5.    Written communication skills in reference of community 
Pharmacy 

6.    Patient counselling 

7.    Stages of patient counselling – Introduction, counselling 
content, counselling process, and closing the counselling 
session 

8.    Barriers to effective counselling 

9.    Patient counselling points for - Hypertension 

10.    Patient counselling points for - Diabetes 

11.    Patient counselling points for - Asthma 

12.    Patient counselling points for - Tuberculosis 

13.    Patient counselling points for - Chronic obstructive 
pulmonary disease, 

14.    Patient counselling points for – AIDS 

15.    Patient Information leaflets 

16.    Medication Adherence 

17.    Health Screening Services in Community Pharmacy 

18.    Definition and Different Types of Communication Skills.   

19.    Interactions with patients and professionals 

20.    Verbal communication skills (over the telephone, one-to-
one )   

21.    Patient interview techniques in reference of community 
Pharmacy 

22.    Written communication skills in reference of community 
Pharmacy 

23.    Patient counselling 

24.    Stages of patient counselling – Introduction, counselling 
content, counselling process, and closing the counselling 
session 

25.    Barriers to effective counselling 

26.    Patient counselling points for - Hypertension 
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27.    Patient counselling points for - Diabetes 

28.    Patient counselling points for - Asthma 

29.    Patient counselling points for - Tuberculosis 

30.    Patient counselling points for - Chronic obstructive 
pulmonary disease, 

31.    Patient counselling points for – AIDS 

32.    Patient Information leaflets 

33.    Medication Adherence 

34.    Health Screening Services in Community Pharmacy 

35.    Definition and Different Types of Communication Skills.   

36.    Interactions with patients and professionals 

37.    Verbal communication skills (over the telephone, one-to-
one )   

38.    Patient interview techniques in reference of community 
Pharmacy 

39.    Written communication skills in reference of community 
Pharmacy 

40.    Patient counselling 

41.    Stages of patient counselling – Introduction, counselling 
content, counselling process, and closing the counselling 
session 

42.    Barriers to effective counselling 

43.    Patient counselling points for - Hypertension 

44.    Patient counselling points for - Diabetes 

45.    Patient counselling points for - Asthma 

46.    Patient counselling points for - Tuberculosis 

47.    Patient counselling points for - Chronic obstructive 
pulmonary disease, 

48.    Patient counselling points for – AIDS 

49.    Patient Information leaflets 

50.    Medication Adherence 

51.    Health Screening Services in Community Pharmacy 

52.    Definition and Different Types of Communication Skills.   

53.    Interactions with patients and professionals 

54.    Verbal communication skills (over the telephone, one-to-
one )   

55.    Patient interview techniques in reference of community 
Pharmacy 

56.    Written communication skills in reference of community 
Pharmacy 
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57.    Patient counselling 

58.    Stages of patient counselling – Introduction, counselling 
content, counselling process, and closing the counselling 
session 

59.    Barriers to effective counselling 

60.    Patient counselling points for - Hypertension 

 


